
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
4th October 2019 

Star of the Week 

Money Sense Workshop for year 5 

We have teamed up with Natwest Bank to free offer         

workshops focussing on money management for year 5 

and 6 children this year. The first workshop was held this 

week for year 5 and was based on party planning. 

The children had a great time and found the session    

extremely useful. 

The workshop for year 6 will be held on Wednesday 6th 

November and will take the theme of fraud scene        

investigations! 

3C Dexter 

3P Zara 

4C Rosa 

4L Iona 

WN Imogen 

5D Elin 

5S Callie 

6G Amy 

6T Hossein 

Sports Corner 

Cross country competition (yr4-6) 5th   October 2019 

and John Leigh Park be there at 9:45 for a 10am start. 

Simply turn up and register at the gazebo. 

Well done to all those who represented 

Moorlands in the Sale and Partington Foot-

ball League this week. The scores were: 

 

 

Inter House competition Results 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember, we are 

still collecting the Aldi Sports  Stickers.  If we fill a 

poster with 300 stickers we win a bag of sports kit, 

and have a chance to win £20,000.  

Teams Points this week 

Abbey 11 

Chapel 13 

Priory 14 

Temple 10 

Parent Governor 

Thank you for the responses to the parent governor 

vote. 

We are happy to delighted to announce that Mrs Cook-

son and Mr Shahid have been appointed to the Board 

of Governors. We are pleased to welcome them and 

look forward to working closely with them. 

To clarify, the original  ballot was for one position but 

during the process one of our existing parent governors 

tendered their resignation leaving two vacancies. On 

the advice of governor services this position was filled 

by the candidate with the second highest number of 

votes. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Jo 

Renfrew who has stepped down as chair of  governors 

after years of service to the school. In addition we 

would like to thank Elaine Dawson for her work on the 

governing body and also for her contribution as vice 

chair. Our new chair of governors, Sue Harrison has 

been appointed along with our new vice chair, Julia 

Garlick. 

Tyntesfield  2-1 Moorlands 

Moorlands 4-0 Wellfield 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Week beginning Monday 7th October: Humanities Week 

Friday 11th October: open afternoon Y3-Y6 parents 

2.30pm 

Monday 14th October: Y3-6 Nasal flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 15th October: final payment for Winmarleigh 

Hall due 

Thursday 17th October: FoM Film Night 5.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 18th October: Harvest Festival led by Y4 9.30am 

          Finish for half term 

Tuesday 29th October: Children back to school 

             Winmarleigh Hall trip (year 5) 

Wednesday 30th October: Winmarleigh Hall trip  

      returns 

Thursday 31st October: 6G trip to Stockport Air raid  

                             shelter 

Friday 1st November: 6T trip to Stockport Air raid  

                          shelter 

Wednesday 6th November: Y6 Money Sense workshop 

Friday 8th November: Templemoor Year 1 parents open 

           morning, 9.30am-11am 

Monday 11th November: Y3 and Y5 at the cinema 

   1.15pm Soiree (details to   

   follow) 

Thursday 14th November: Y5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Monday 18th November: Science week 

Letters Home  

Yr 4 Anglo-Saxon themed day 

Harvest 

Our Harvest collection has started in school. We are      

collecting donations of dried and tinned goods which will 

be donated to a local food bank. 

The collection will continue in until Friday 18th October. 

Thank you to those who have 

already generously            

donated.  

The Pop Project 

The Pop Project made a visit to school this week, focussing 

on happiness and wellbeing through the medium of music. 

As always, it was great fun and we’re sure that the children 

(and staff) all went home singing and dancing on Monday 

afternoon! 

Winmarleigh Hall 

Please be reminded that final payments for the Y5           

residential trip to Winmarleigh hall are due on 15th         

October.  

Considerate Parking 

Please can we remind you to park safely and considerately 

during drop off and pick up times. 

Book Fair 

Thank you so much for your support at the recent 

book fair. We are delighted to announce that you 

raised a magnificent £648 for books for the school! 

Well done. 

We have also signed up for another initiative with 

Scholastic to give an alternative to the tradition of buy-

ing sweets at a child’s birthday. We have published a 

Wish List of books that you can purchase as a donation 

for the school should you wish. While we would be 

very grateful for any donations, please don’t feel 

obliged to do so. 


